
John Nolen Drive Reconstruction

The John Nolen Drive reconstruction project will involve improvements to the existing roadway, 
bridges, bicycle and pedestrian accommodations, and shoreline. This project will be planned and 
designed in coordination with the ongoing Lake Monona Waterfront Park project.

Project Overview

Project Goals

Project Timeline:

Tell Us What You Think About John Nolen Drive!
The community’s guidance is crucial to the success of this project. The project team has developed 
a public involvement plan that is informative, inclusive, and engaging – each phase of the planning 
process will utilize a range of interactive tools, including: social media posts, press releases, 
workshops, public meetings, focus groups, intercept interviews, surveys, and more.
For additional information on the planning and engagement process please visit: 
https://www.cityofmadison.com/JohnNolenDrive

Please email all questions or comments to JohnNolenDrive@cityofmadison.com

Summer –
Fall 2021

Fall 2021 –
Summer 2022

Spring 2026 –
Fall 2027

Construction

Summer 2022 –
Winter 2023

Winter 2023 –
Spring 2026

Phase I: Existing 
Conditions

Phase II: Develop 
Alternatives

Phase III: Selection of 
Preferred Alternative

Phase IV: Final Design 
& Plan Development

Project Location

Increase safety for all users
(Vehicles, pedestrians, bicycles, and transit)

Replace aging infrastructure
(Roadways, bridges, and pathways)

Improve public lake front accessibility

Improve mobility and environment for all users
(Vehicles, pedestrians, bicycles, and transit)

Minimize settling and movement 
of the causeway

https://www.cityofmadison.com/JohnNolenDrive
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